

Rachel's Story:

I want my mother to receive the new therapy but we cannot afford it. I have quickly found and enrolled her in a neurology trial for Leqembi and we are hoping and praying that she will not receive the placebo. We have a small window of time for the therapy to be effective and it's heartbreaking to me that CMS has made this terrible recent decision.